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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the Bank Holiday weekend last week. Hopefully warmer weather will return soon.  It 

is worth noting that the Summer 1 term is a short one and we break up for half term in two weeks, on Friday 

23rd May.  

 

VE Day Anniversary 

We commemorated the anniversary of VE Day with special assemblies today for Upper School and 

yesterday for Lower School.  All learners were given commemorative bookmarks yesterday to mark the 

occasion.  

 

Educational Trips & Experiences  

 

On Wednesday, LAH and LAG had the opportunity to go to Whipsnade Zoo. The purpose of the trip was so 

that we could observe wild animals, be aware of different habitats and consider which animals are predators 

or pray and which are carnivores, omnivores and herbivores. The weather was good and we were able to see 

lots of animals. We especially enjoyed watching the 7 lion cubs playfully wrestling, the penguins taking it 

easy and the young rhino and giraffes. We were amazed by the bird show display and the many butterflies 

found in the butterfly area. Some of the students were even lucky enough to have some of the butterflies 

land on them! All of the staff were very proud of the behaviour and attitude of the students that went on the 

trip. 

 

Final preparations are being made for the Lower School Camping Trip on 15/16th May.  If your child is 

attending and you have not already returned your forms, please could you return any outstanding forms and 

payment. If you have any queries, please contact Mr Young at jyoung@weatherfield.beds.ssch. 

 

There are still places available on the Lower School Seaside Trip on Tuesday 8th to Friday 11th July at 

Littlehampton. If you would like you child to go all details are available on Parentmail or by contacting Mr 

Young at jyoung@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

L Meenan 
 

Mr L Meenan 

Head of School 
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